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VIRTUAL
Year 6 Parents’ Open Evening at Churchill Community College
Wednesday 23rd September 2020, 6pm. 

									 
14th September 2020
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Our Open Evening for Year 6 parents and students, at Churchill Community College, is on Wednesday 23rdth September 2020, starting at 6pm. 

At the current time unfortunately, due to Covid 19, we are unable to conduct our usual style Open Evening where you would visit the school, have a look round all of the departments and sample the food available to students.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]
Instead, we will have an on-line event with the Leadership Team. You will also be able to view videos about every subject department on our website from Monday 21st September. You will also receive a brochure with information about our school through your child’s primary school. 

If you would like to attend, please book a place at : 

https://churchillopenevening2020.eventbrite.co.uk 

The booking needs to be made by Friday 18th September at 3pm. On completion of your booking you will receive a link, via email, to enable you to attend the event. The event will be held on Zoom, so you will need a device on which you can access this meeting e.g. smart phone, Ipad or computer.

If you are unable to attend the event on 23/9/20, please call the school (0191 2347200) and we will take your details and send you a recording of the event via email. If you do not have an email address or do not have a device on which to attend the virtual event, please let us know and we will work out how we can support you to find out more about Churchill Community College. 

We are looking forward to meeting you and your children to explain more about how the College can meet your aspirations as parents, and match the ambitions of your children for the future. We know that choosing a secondary school for your child is a very important decision. 





 


Applications for places at secondary schools start on 10th September and end on the 31st October 2020. You must fill in an application or you will not be able to choose the school your child attends. The form can be found at:
https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/219/online-school-applications.

If you have any queries please email school.admissions@northtyneside.gov.uk 

If you are unable to attend the event but would like to have , please contact the school on 0191 2347200

Yours faithfully



Paul Johnson				           		Lucy Roderick
Headteacher						Assistant Headteacher     
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Churchill Community College
Churchill Street

Wallsend

Tyne & Wear

NE28 7TN

Tel: 0191 2347200

Fax: 0191 2347201

Email: info@churchillcc.org

Headteacher: David Baldwin
Deputy Headteacher: Jill Huxtable
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